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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk'

Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Dresden Station Unit 1
Decommissioning Documents
NRC Do & t No. 50-010

Dear Sir:

This letter concerns the submittal of the Dresden Unit 1
Decommissioning Documents. Enclosed for your review are the Dresden Unit 1
Environmental Report and Rev 2 of the Decommissioning Plan.

In accordance with 10 CFR 170, a fee remittance in the amoune of
$150.00 is enclosed.

Per Mr. Pete Erickson of your staff (9) copies of this transmittal
and its attachments are provided for your use. Please direct any questions
you may have regarding this matter to this office.'
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Very truly yours

~

% t

W.E Morgan
Nuclear Licensing Administrator
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M. Grotenhuis-NRR
Resident Inspector-Dresden
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